
 
 

 

Summer-Fall 2020 

Dear Student, 

Thank you for submitting your waiver request to meet the University health insurance requirement.  Your plan met the 

University standards for health insurance, but further action is required for your waiver to be approved.   

Beginning Summer 2020, all International students are required to purchase the Tulane Sponsored Health Insurance 

Plan (T-SHIP).  As a returning student you have been granted a one-year exception to this policy and your request to 

waive T-SHIP for the 2020-2021 will be approved upon receipt of this signed document.   

This exception to the health insurance policy for international students is being provided for this academic year only. 

As a student enrolled prior to Summer 2020, you are allowed one year to make this transition.  

 

Please note, the COVID-19 pandemic makes having access to healthcare very important.  We strongly encourage you 

to purchase T-SHIP this year.  If you choose another plan, please be sure it will provide you the necessary coverage 

while on campus and that you maintain your enrollment in the plan throughout the entire academic year. 

 

Begin to plan for the purchase of T-SHIP for Academic Year 2021-2022 to meet the Tulane University insurance 

coverage requirements.  

 

I acknowledge that I have read the above notification in its entirety and fully understand and acknowledge that by signing here I will 

be granted a ONE-TIME and ONE ACADEMIC YEAR exception to the waiver process of TU’s Health Insurance requirement.  

Student Name:                                                                                        Student ID #:                                                     

Signature:                                                                                                 Date:                                                                   

 

Once signed, please upload this letter to the waiver form previously submitted at www.gallagherstudent.com/tulane. 

Thank you. 

http://www.gallagherstudent.com/tulane

